
 

 

 

 

 
February 16, 2010 

 
 

Gerhild Acker 
ICM International Consulting & Marketing, GmbH 
Postfach 100021 

Albstadt, D-72421 
Germany 

 
 
Dear Gerhild, 

 
In response to your inquiry concerning EC Regulation 1005/2009, Auralex Acoustics 

confirms that none of the Ozone Depleting Chemicals found in Annex 1 are found in 
Auralex acoustic foams. 

 
 
Best regards, 

 
 

 
 
Terry Hayes 
International Sales Manager 

 
 
 

 


